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Monday, February 26, 2024 at 19:29:22 Eastern Standard TimeMonday, February 26, 2024 at 19:29:22 Eastern Standard Time

Subject:Subject: Re: Request for the MSU Survey Committee to Present to FS OR UC FALL 2024
Date:Date: Monday, February 26, 2024 at 7:24:51 PM Eastern Standard Time
From:From: Academic Governance
To:To: Lipton, Jack, Cantwell, Bethan
CC:CC: Hoppenstand, Gary, Opoczynski, Renata, Hill, Brenda

From:From: Cantwell, Bethan
Sent:Sent: Friday, February 23, 2024 4:19 PM
To:To: Lipton, Jack
Cc:Cc: Hoppenstand, Gary; Opoczynski, Renata; Hill, Brenda
Subject:Subject: Request for the MSU Survey CommiQee to Present to Academic Governance
 

Dear Jack (cc Gary),

 

I am reaching out on behalf of my co-chairs of the MSU Survey Committee. The committee,
which will formally launch later this spring, is trying to get in front as many groups as
possible for both awareness and feedback. We would like to meet with academic
governance. At the advice of Thomas Jeitschko (one of our executive sponsors) we reached
out to Kara Yermak to discuss where would make the most sense. We presented to the
deans and vice provosts at Provost Council so Kara suggested the Faculty Senate but we
are open to suggestions.

 

You can find more information about the committee here (https://ir.msu.edu/surveys) but
we are happy to chat if easier.

 

Thanks,

 

Bethan.

 

Bethan Cantwell, Assistant Provost for Institutional Research, Obice of the Provost

Renata Opoczynski, Assistant Provost for Student Success, Undergraduate Education

https://ir.msu.edu/surveys
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Brenda Hill, Assistant Director, Human Resources

 
 
Bethan Cantwell
pronouns: she/her/hers
Assistant Provost, Institutional Research
Obice of the Provost
Michigan State University
 
Phone: (517) 355-9273
Email: cantwelb@msu.edu
Website: https://ir.msu.edu/
Data Requests: IRdata@msu.edu
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